
 

 

6 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We're excited that our Excellence Programme lessons for 8s and 9s kick off tomorrow afternoon! 
 
Students will receive a message to their school email address later today telling them the name 
of the session they will be following this half term. The room and staff member leading the 
session is already posted on their Go4Schools timetable. 
 
Normal school uniform is required for all students tomorrow except those that are allocated to 

• Trampolining, run by Mr Hanson in the Sports Hall 
• World Sports, run by Mr Sorensen, Mr Taylor & Mr Lockhart on the Astro 
• Volleyball, run by Mr Wren in the Sports Hall 
• Adventure Activities (replacing Aqua Sports), run by Mr Martin meeting in 2-11 
• British Theatre Academy, run by Miss Bibi in 0-26 

These students are asked to come into school wearing their PE kits instead, please; we do not 
have sufficient changing facilities for all our year groups to change in and out of kits and 
uniforms at the same time. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Carrington Team. 
 


